### **December Class Notes**

(Received as of November 2012)

### **News**

Sr. Mary Ann Connolly O.P. '57, after spending a total of 21 years as a missionary in Chimbote, Peru she has returned permanently to the U.S. and is residing at the Dominican Sisters of Peace motherhouse.

Christopher Norman '04, was recently appointed Vice President for Institutional Advancement at Edison State College in Piqua, Ohio. Previously he served as Vice President of NC Wesleyan; Director of the Wittenberg Fund at Wittenberg University and as Chief Development Officer for Pontifical College Josephinum.

Norman has also served as Executive Director of Ohio Right to Life and Asst. Director of the Foundation of the Columbus Diocese.

## **Births**

None Known

#### In Memoriam

Mary Jo Berendt, November 11, 2012, mother of **Michael Berendt '71** and mother-in-law **of Patricia Short Berendt '72.** 

Martha A. Bell Kappers, September 4, 2012, mother of Marcella Kappers

Martin '78.

Regina "Jean" King, November 26, 2012, mother of **Sharon King Gehrlich '85.** 

Mary Anne Bustin Nash '62, November 16, 2012

Mark D. Kotlinski '71, November 20, 2012

# **Marriage Announcements**

None Known